
From:
To: Gen Seed
Subject: Hansen Construction materials
Date: Saturday, 17 November 2018 7:37:57 AM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image005.jpg

Dear Genevieve
I am a resident living in Brandy Hill and I am extremely concerned about the proposal put forth by
Hanson Construction materials.  Report No. 968/01.  I strongly object to this proposal. Hanson has
applied for a licence to

·         Operate 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 52 weeks per year
·         Increase truck movements – at peak, over 600 truck movements by day and 116 per night.
·         24 hours 7 days a week

This is far to much for a rural residential area to cope with.
It is dangerous for all the school children. We have already had one 16 year girl killed this year on
Warrigal Road which runs off Brandy Hill Drive. We have far to many children catching different buses
on Brandy Hill Drive mornings and afternoons.
The dust will affect me as I have COPD and chronic  asthma.
I do not begrudge Hanson expansion but they have opted for the easiest solution to accommodate
their transport needs.
 
Please stop them from using Brandy Hill Drive  
 
 
 
Kind Regards
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